Larry D. Nelson, City Engineer Theresa Stabo & Jeffrey SchimplT

Department of Public Works 2721 Kendall Avenue
City-County Building, Room 115 Madison, WI 53705
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. Parcel #0709-212-1406-4.

Madison, WI 53703
Dear Mr, Nelson, March 7, 2007

We have questions regarding the scope of work and costs related to Reconstruction Project
#53W0334 on Kendall Avenue, particularly as they pertain to our property at 2721 Kendall
Avenue, Parce] #0709-212-1406-4.

1. Your letter states that “sidewalk sections will be removed and replaced on an as needed
basis” and we question the need to remove and replace our sidewalk as it is in good
condition. It was inspected just three years ago and determined to be sound and properly
aligned. Its condition has not changed. :

2. We would like someone to meet with us to inspect our sidewalk again so that we can
investigate and consider removal alternatives.

3. We would like to verify the measurements of our apron. Your records show that our
apron is 10 square feet larger than that of our adjoining neighbor’s. The aprons appear to
us to be the same size.

4. Finally, while not mentioned in your letter, we are aware of plans for speed humps to be
installed on our block as a traffic calming measure once reconstruction on Kendall
Avenue is complete. This is something we asked for many years ago and whole-
heartedly endorse.

Sincerely, .
oo 0. Shief) (s, S

1eresa Stabo & Jeffrey Schimpff
233-2962

ce: Alder Robbie Webber




